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 Impact:  $23,000 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2968 removes the ability of Service Oklahoma to deny vehicle registration renewal due to 

unpaid tolls owned to the Oklahoma Turnpike Authority (OTA). There would be no fiscal impact 

to the collection of motor vehicle registration renewals as renewal costs remain due regardless of 

any unpaid tolls to the OTA. Service Oklahoma estimates the implementation of this measure to 

cost Twenty-three Thousand dollars ($23,000.00) and take approximately two to three weeks to 

complete. It is expected that Service Oklahoma would absorb this cost within current budgetary 

resources. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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